
LARA  baseball  recaps  from
June 1-12

Louisburg Fireball pitcher Brecon Klugman releases a pitch
during  a  10-and-under  baseball  game  at  Lewis-Young  Park
earlier this season. The Fireballs are 2-2 in their last four
games, including wins against an Osawatomie and Paola team.

 

Here are LARA baseball recaps from June 1 through June 12. If
you would like to submit information on your team, please
email louisburgsportszone@gmail.com to get them included.

 

8-and-under machine pitch

June 12

Team Willey 12, Wea Eagles 11

Team Willey used two big innings to edge out the Wea Eagles
12-11. Team Willey scored five runs in the third and fourth
innings and took a six-run lead into the bottom of the fourth.

No team can score more than five runs in an inning, so the
game was called due to a run-rule.

Trevor Myers and Michael Foote had big games for the Eagles,
who are sponsored by Alpha Mortgage. Myers and Foote each
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finished the game with three singles each.

Wyatt Guetterman, Keegan Rogers, Cooper Riley, Harry Krafft
and Scott Wallace all had a pair of hits as well for the
Eagles. Blaise Vohs provided some strong defense as he ran
down a high fly ball at shortstop.

 

June 10

Wea Eagles 4, Team Swartz 3

The Eagles were down to their final out and trailed by a run
against Team Swartz, but they got a big hit from Trevor Myers
to put them over the top.

Myers hit a two-run double in the bottom of the fourth inning
to score teammates Cooper Riley and Keegan Rogers as they
rallied from what was a three-run deficit at one time.

Along with his double, Myers finished the game with three hits
to lead the Eagles. Wyatt Guetterman, Rogers and Riley also
added a pair of singles each.

 

June 3

Team Blancarte 13, Wea Eagles 12

Blancarte scored four runs in the bottom of the fourth inning
to defeat the Eagles, 13-12.

Keegan  Rogers  led  the  Eagles’  bats  with  a  four-hit  game.
Trevor Myers, Harry Krafft and Bobby Johnson each had three
hits.

The Eagles held a 12-9 lead going into the bottom of the
fourth inning, but Blancarte rallied to get the win.



 

June 1

Team Carlson 17, Wea Eagles 1

Bobby Johnson, Wyatt Guetterman and Blaise Vohs each had two
hits for the Eagles against Team Carlson but it wasn’t enough
in the 17-1 loss.

The Eagles trailed just 3-1 in the third inning, but Carlson
scored five in the third, four in the fourth and five in the
fifth to pull away.

 

10-and-under baseball

June 12

Paola Orioles 6, Louisburg Fireballs (Team Crooks) 3

The Louisburg Fireballs took an early one run lead into the
second inning, but Paola responded with two in the second, two
in the third and runs in the fourth and fifth to get a 6-3
win.

The Fireballs got some good defense, however, from catcher
Colin McManigal as he caught two pop ups, including a foul
ball  to  help  stop  a  scoring  threat.  Matthew  Shields  also
picked up his first hit of the season.

Trey Myers also started his first game of the season for the
Fireballs and pitched three innings.

 

June 11

Paola 12, Louisburg Fireballs 8

The Louisburg Fireballs lost its first game of a doubleheader



in Paola on Thursday, 12-8, despite being able to get on base.

Louisburg had 14 total baserunners in the contest and eight of
those scored, but Paola countered with several big hits of its
own that led to five runs in the second and third innings. The
Fireballs had an 8-7 lead in the third inning, but couldn’t
hold on.

 

Louisburg Fireballs 10, Paola Rangers 4

The second part of the Fireballs’ doubleheader went a lot
better as they scored eight runs in the first two innings to
beat the Paola Rangers 10-4.

The  Fireballs  got  doubles  from  Dagon  Klugman  and  Colin
McManigal to help put the game out of reach early.

 

June 9

Louisburg Fireballs 9, Osawatomie 6

The Fireballs used a five-run third inning to pull away from
the Osawatomie Trojans 9-6 at Lewis-Young Park.

Louisburg trailed 5-4 going into the third, but used their
half of the frame to take a four-run lead that it wouldn’t
give up.


